
From: Lauren McDonald
To: "hamish.mcneilly@stuff.co.nz"
Subject: Response to Official Information request - Enterprise Dunedin new domestic tourism campaign
Date: Wednesday, 1 July 2020 01:29:00 p.m.
Attachments: Combined responses_Redacted.pdf

Dear Hamish
 
In response to your official information request, received on 2 June 2020 “for all feedback
received by Council/Enterprise Dunedin since launching its new domestic tourism campaign in
late May.”
 
Please find attached the collated responses received with the redactions made pursuant to:
 
section 7(2)(a) of the LGOIMA protect the privacy of natural persons, including that of deceased
natural persons.

section 7 (h) of the LGOIMA enable any local authority holding the information to carry out,
without prejudice or disadvantage, commercial activities

 
I trust that this responds to your information request.
 
Yours sincerely
 

Lauren McDonald
Governance Support Officer
CORPORATE SERVICES GROUP              

P  03 477 4000  |  DD  03 474 3428  |  E lauren.mcdonald@dcc.govt.nz 
Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054
New Zealand
www.dunedin.govt.nz
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